
 

 

Highlights from the April Faculty Senate meeting 
 

These are the highlights from the April 14, 2020 Faculty Senate meeting (remote via zoom).  
Minutes become available on the Faculty Senate website as they are approved.    
 
Guests:   
 
Provost Taber provided an update to senators regarding financial impacts to the university 
related to the recent COVID-19 
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